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Welcome Home for the Holidays Instagram photo contest winners Chief Warrant Officer 5 Scott Proffitt and his family enjoy the Christmas Tree Lighting on post in Dec. 
2019. This photo was chosen as a throwback to holiday memories at the home of Army Aviation complete with the live post tree and custom ornaments made by children 
at the Child Development Center. 
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Fort Novosel angels carry a heavy load this Christmas
Angel trees are a long-standing tradition across military 
bases worldwide, a way for service members and their 
families to both give and receive during the holidays. The 
angels across Fort Novosel came out with unbelievable 
magnitude this year, said Chaplain (Maj.) Scott Kennis, 
coordinator of the Angel Tree project.
“You wouldn’t believe how fast the service members and 
organizations showed up to grab these angels,“ ...
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NORAD tracks Santa

Commentary: Honoring the past 
in Bastogne, Belgium

Spreading holiday joy, one phone 
call at a time

Human Resources Command 
processes the Army’s retirements

101st Soldiers commemorate 
79th anniversary of the Battle of 
the Bulge                                                          

USAACE honors top instructors
The U.S. Army Aviation Center of Excellence honored 
its top academic instructors, instructor pilots and 
noncommissioned officer flight instructors in a ceremony 
at Fort Novosel, Ala., Dec. 11, 2023.
Each quarter instructors from across USAACE and Fort 
Novosel, including the 1st Aviation Brigade, 110th Aviation 
Brigade, 128th Aviation Brigade (Joint Base Langley-Eustis, 
Va.), Warrant Officer Career College...
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NORAD is Ready to Track Santa’s Flight for the 68th Year
The North American Aerospace Defense Command is 
ready to track Santa on Dec. 24, for the program’s 68th year. 
NORAD monitors and defends North American airspace 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. On Dec. 24, 
NORAD has one additional mission: tracking Santa Claus 
as he makes his way across the globe, delivering presents 
to children. The NORAD Tracks Santa website (www.
noradsanta.org) will launch on Dec. 1...
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https://www.army.mil/article/272467
https://www.noradsanta.org/en/
https://www.army.mil/article/272581
https://www.army.mil/article/272581
https://www.army.mil/article/272577
https://www.army.mil/article/272577
https://www.army.mil/article/272555
https://www.army.mil/article/272555
https://www.army.mil/article/272549
https://www.army.mil/article/272549
https://www.army.mil/article/272549
https://www.army.mil/article/272439
https://www.dvidshub.net/news/458824/norad-ready-track-santas-flight-68th-year
https://www.aafes.com/exchange-stores/movie-guide/showtimes-Ft-Novosel.htm
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Columbus area JROTC students visit Fort Novosel
Junior Reserve Officer Training Corps students from high schools in the Columbus, Ga., 
area visited the Home of Army Aviation to learn more about the branch Dec. 12, 2023.
The 26 students from Shaw High School, Kendrick High School, and Northside High 
School heard from Army Aviation subject matter experts, received an orientation flight in 
a UH-60 Black Hawk helicopter, interacted with a drill sergeant, and flew in flight training 
simulators. 
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Fort Novosel welcomes new garrison command sergeant major
Fort Novosel welcomed its new garrison command sergeant major to the home of Army 
Aviation during a change of responsibility ceremony Dec. 12 at the U.S. Army Aviation 
Museum.
Command Sgt. Maj. Gary Williams, Fort Novosel garrison command sergeant major, 
assumed responsibility from Command Sgt. Maj. Christopher Doss as the garrison colors 
changed hands from Doss to Col. John P. Miller, garrison commander, to Willams.
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https://www.army.mil/article/272473
https://www.army.mil/article/272412

